
A LETTER FROM THE 2022 ROBERT A. DAVIS 

ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENT 

Dear RAD Scholarship Committee: 

Words cannot express how thankful I am for this amazing gift! I appreciate your time, 

generosity, and thoughtfulness throughout this selection process. I am sure it was not an easy 

decision! 

I am excited to share with you all what I learn from the ACPA conference this March in St. 

Louis. I am anticipating a very informative, engaging, and enriching experience with peers who 

are also committed to the success of today’s college students. Furthermore, I am looking forward 

to applying what I learn at this conference to my daily work in the Admissions Office at Buffalo 

State College. 

When I look at the rich and heartfelt history of this scholarship, I feel honored to have even been 

considered for such an amazing opportunity. Your generosity will undoubtedly support me 

throughout my career but will more importantly support the students with which I will work in 

the future. Thank you again for your commitment to service in the community. As a professional, 

as an advocate, and as an individual, I will do everything I can to carry out the example of 

service and scholarship that you all set every day. 

Sincerely, 

Angelina G. Champagne 


